
 

 

Behaviour survey 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We hope this letter finds you well. At Perton Middle School, we are committed to supporting 

our students in every aspect of their development, including their behaviour and social-

emotional growth. We are currently reviewing our behaviour policy and, in an effort, to 

better understand and support our students’ needs, we are requesting your help by 

completing a brief behaviour survey. 

Your feedback is invaluable in identifying areas of strength and any potential areas for 

improvement in our approach to managing behaviour and fostering a positive school 

environment. 

The survey should take no more than ten minutes to complete. It will ask questions about 

how behaviour could be managed in school and any specific strategies or support may 

benefit the students in school. All responses will be kept confidential and will only be used 

for the purpose of improving the school’s policies and processes. 

 

Please complete the survey by 31st March, using the following link: 

https://forms.office.com/e/TieW397cBt 

 

If you have any questions or need assistance completing the survey, please don’t hesitate 

to contact Mrs Cadwallader at jcr@sslp.uk 

Thank you for your time and support in helping us provide the best possible educational 

experience for your child. We appreciate your partnership in this important process. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

Mrs Cadwallader  
Assistant Headteacher 

Perton Middle School 
Gainsborough Drive 
Perton  
Staffordshire 
WV6 7NR 
01902 758244 
office@pms.sslp.uk 


